
 
 

 
  
                                               
  
  
  
  
   
 
 
 

 

 

April 12, 2021 

Dear Skaneateles family, 

We are pleased to offer another COVID-19 testing opportunity to the entire community this Wednesday,  
April 14, 2021, between 1:00 pm and 4:00 pm.  We will once again be set up at the district office. 

This opportunity is open to anyone in our community who wishes to receive a rapid nasal swab test and is 
provided for asymptomatic individuals only. Registrations are on a first come-first served basis. 

Date:                           04/14/2021 

Location:                    45 East Elizabeth Street, Skaneateles NY 13152 

Time:                          1:00 pm-4:00 pm 

Type of Test:              Rapid, Nasal Swab (less invasive) 

Who can register?     Anyone in the community (not limited to school personnel) Asymptomatic only 

How do I register?     Register here for testing 

We are strongly encouraging our community to continue testing. We truly appreciate everyone’s commitment 
and vigilance which have allowed us to return to full-time, in-person instruction throughout the district. 

Stronger together, 

 
Eric Knuth 
Superintendent of Schools 
 
 
 
 
 

Skaneateles High School  
Gregory Santoro 
(315) 291-2231 

Skaneateles Middle School  
Michael Caraccio 
(315) 291-2241 

State Street Intermediate School  
John Lawrence 
 (315) 291-2261 

Belle H. Waterman Primary School  
Patrick J. Brown 
 (315) 291-2351 

 

 

Eric Knuth 
    Superintendent of Schools 

(315) 291-2221 
 

Connor Brown 
School Business Manager 

(315) 291-2268 
Fax (315) 685-0347 
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https://covid19.ongov.net/appointments/school-registration-form/
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